Bolton Neighborhood Association January 25, 2010 Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7 PM in the Bolton Primary School cafeteria.

Ron Adams, our representative on the Clackamas Community College Board came to update us on the affects of our current economy on the college as many are returning for re-training for other job opportunities.

C.C.C. served 37,000 people last year. Ron answered questions and left an information sheet regarding the college.

Bob Teters introduced his School District team and Architects who shared with us the history and plans for a new library for Bolton Primary School which was funded through the 2008 bond measure. Drawings of the floor plans were shown and questions answered. No objections were voiced and comments were positive. This presentation was a required process through the City of West Linn.

We discussed the request from the City for a report of our year in the neighborhood and our goals for next year. There was discussion of the citizen's meeting in regard to a new Police Station. There was concern regarding location and those present requested that it be relayed to the city that top priority be access to public transportation and that access to and from not be hampered by the location.

Submitted by Sally McLarty, Pres.

21 people signed in NEXT MEETING: February 22, 2010